
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                

 

 

                                                                                               
 

Welcome to August’s edition of our newsletter. 
 Here at South Moor Lodge, we produce a Newsletter each month so you can keep up to date with 

activities and events that have occurred during the previous month and what is to look forward to 

this month .We hope that you will find this Newsletter informative. So take a copy, grab a chair and 

cup of tea and have a read through Newsletter. We hope you enjoy… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Write us a review at… 
 

 
Follow us on Facebook… 

 
@SouthMoorlodgeCareHome 

 

 

Special dates 

 

 9
th

 book lover’s day  

16
th

 tell a joke  

18
th

 world daffodils day  

26
th

 dog day   

Hairdresser visits 

9
th

  

16
th 

31st  

 

Chiropodist 

  

 

August’s  2021 Edition 
What’s inside?    

 Looking 
ahead 

 Forthcoming 
Birthdays 

 Dates to 
remember  

 Quiz 
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Birthdays in August: 

Stan W 4th  - 93 

Pauline M 11th  - 75 

Gordon R 15th  -94 

Ken C 15th - 92 

Winnie P 18th  -91 

Tess H 21st -89 

Jessie C 27th  
- 99 

Wow….. July was a busy month for us at south moor lodge. We would first like to say 
thank you to all of you who donated a birthday card, she received well over 100 and she 
has read every single one of them, they have all put a smile on her face. Thank you to the 
cottage vegan who donated Olga’s beautiful cake. It was absolutely stunning. Thank you 
to the lovely Annie for her amazing performance, I have received so many messages 
saying how much they enjoyed the day. Thank you to the families who came and 
supported their loved ones with the birthday celebrations and sticking to our guidelines. 
This has all been made possible by those who donated during the resident’s cycle thon. 
Our aim is to make every resident feel special on their birthday but make sure those big 
milestones are met with a massive celebration.   
 
 
Just a polite reminder that the Facebook page is not staffed 24/7 messages will only be 

answered during business hours which are Monday to Friday 9am – 4pm. 
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Thank you to all the children and staff at Walkeringham primary 

school for their birthday cards and lovely banner. 

Thank you to castle wood academy in Gainsborough who made 

cards for Olgas 100th birthday   

 



 

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  Saturday  Sunday  

      1
st
 Carer led 

2
nd

 Carer 

led 

3
rd

  Carer 

led 

 

4
th

 Carer led 

Stan W 

birthday 

celebrations 

5
th

 Carer 

led 

Pod visits 

6
th

 Carer led 7
th

 Carer led 8
th

 Carer led 

9
th

  

Hairdresser  

Book lovers 

day  

10
th

  

Armchair 

exercises  

 

11
th

  

Pauline M 

birthday 

celebrations 

12
th

  

Pod visits 

14
th

  

Movie 

morning  

14
th

 Carer led  

 

15
th

 Carer led 

Gordon R  

Ken C 

birthday 

celebrations 

 

16
th

  

Hairdresser 

Tell a joke  

17
th

  

Armchair 

exercises  

 

 

18
th 

 Winnie P 

birthday 

celebrations 

World 

daffodil day 

19
th

  

Pod visits 

20th  

Movie 

morning 

21st Carer led 

Tess H 

birthday 

celebrations 

22
nd

  

Carer led 

23
rd

  

 

24
th

  

Armchair 

exercises  

 

25
th

  26
th

  

Pod visits 

Dog day  

 

27
th

  

Movie 

morning 

Jessie C 

birthday 

celebrations  

28
th

 Carer led 29
th

 Carer led 

 

 

30
th

 
 
  

Carer led  

31
st
  

Hairdresser 
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Looking back at July 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


